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The3Engineers

Join The3Engineers team to hear about their
series of engaging books which bring
awareness of environmental issues.
Suitable for KS1 & KS2 / P1 — P4 Students

The team of submarine engineers will discuss
their extraordinary process used to create their
book series and read their second book in the
series “The Adventures of Scout” called,

“THE MISSING BEES” and hold a live Q&A
session for schools to ask questions.

The3Engineers have also created some FREE
fantastic STEM resources for schools:
www.the3engineers.com

TO BOOK YOUR PLACE CLICK THE LINK BELOW:

http://www.stemambassadors.scot/event-details/the-missing-bees-the3engineers-book-reading




